
        January 22, 2021 

 

To:  EMS Program: Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 

From: Bonnie J. Holley RN MSN 

            Health Services Administrator 

            Nevada Southern Detention Center 

Ref:   Emergency Medical System (EMS) Advisory Committee Member 

 

This is my letter of interest for a position on the EMS Advisory Committee.  I am the Health 

Services Administrator for the Nevada Southern Detention Center in Pahrump which is a 

privately –owned entity under Core Civic.    

With this population and type of facility, myself and the providers on-site handle medical 

emergencies daily.  Since this is a different type of venue, and feel I would be a beneficial 

member of this committee. 

Please feel free to contact me at any time on my cell 954-461-4306 or my office at 775-751-

4554. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

 

Bonnie J. Holley RN MSN CCHP FN Sp-C 

Health Services Administrator 

Nevada Southern Detention Center 

Office: (775)751-4500 Ext - 14554 

Cell: (954)461-4306 

bonnie.holley@corecivic.com 

PILB #2135B 
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